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Out and About
Events Coming Up
Around the District

On Tuesday, September 27th,
Boylan Code, LLP will hold a
grand opening of their new
offices, now located at the
Culver Road Armory, 145
Culver Road, from 5:00 until
8:00 p.m.

Wednesday, September 28th,
East House presents
‘Celebration of Hope and
Recovery Luncheon Event’
with Patty Duke. The
luncheon is at the Doubletree
Inn from 11:45 a.m. until
1:30 p.m.

The 2011 Hilton Apple Fest
will be held next weekend,
October 1st and 2nd. For all
the details of this year’s
event, visit
www.hiltonapplefest.org.

Rochester Area
CrimeStoppers is holding a
information table session
from 11:00 a.m. until 2:00
p.m. at The Mall at Greece
Ridge on Saturday, October
1st.

Also on Saturday, October
1st, the Breast Cancer Coali-
tion of Rochester will hold its
annual ARTrageous Affair
from 6:00 until 10:00 p.m. at
the Rochester Plaza Hotel.
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New Website For Residents to Participate
In New York State Government

In an effort to make New York State more transparent and
allow you, the voters, to participate and share your ideas to
help shape our future, there is a new website,
www.citizenconnects.com, which was launched earlier this
week.

The online town hall website will feature multiple
interactive platforms for you to communicate and
participate in the ongoing activities of the State’s executive
leadership.

CitizenConnects will also enable you to learn about and
sign up to participate in upcoming state events, submit
ideas and policy questions to Governor Cuomo, and sign up
to receive e-mail, Facebook, and Twitter updates.
I encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity and
take an active role in our State’s future.

Dictionaries at
Longridge

Elementary
Throughout this week, I
continued to join the
Rotary Clubs of Hilton
and Greece in
distributing new
dictionaries to 3rd
graders in each school district. While at Longridge
Elementary School, the 3rd grade students received a
special visit from new Greece Superintendent Barbara
Deane-Williams. For more photos from the schools I have
visited, follow me on Facebook.
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